
  
Thursday 7 September 2021 

 
 
Dear family,   

 

I am writing to you about an exciting opportunity to join the founding ‘Friends of DTC’ team. If you are passionate 
about ensuring our school is the best it can possibly be; if you have lots of ideas about how we can get to know our 
community even better; if you have time, knowledge, and expertise in running events and organisations: we need 
you! 

At Dixons Trinity Chapeltown we are so proud of the exceptional progress your children are making. We are also 
proud to be part of in such an active, vibrant community here in Chapeltown and know that the outcomes for children 
are even better when we all work together.  This is why we are so excited to finally be able to welcome families and 
local organisations into our fantastic building, and to launch the ‘Friends of DTC’ committee.  

There will be an information evening on Wednesday 29 September, from 5.15 - 6.00pm.  

We will discuss the roles and responsibilities of the committee and will eventually be looking to appoint the 
following;  

 Chair 

 Vice Chair 

 Treasurer 

 Secretary 

 Events Manager 

 Communications Manager 

 Community Relations Manager 

There will also be opportunities throughout the year to volunteer at our Winter and Summer Fayres, as well as our 
Family Dining evening. Please come along to meet other families and find out more.  

There is a sign-up form here. Please complete at your earliest convenience.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Verity Howorth 
Assistant Vice Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=muNN1GoC_EeUI3HpH71JFZm11o1B4TxLuWwju_Y19OxUNU4ySlA3UEI3S09SNFo0QVVZREJNTEo4NC4u

